
Dear Parents/Carers,

🎄Yesterday’s end of term celebration assemblies
marked the end of a hugely successful term. I am
very proud of everything we have achieved and would
like to thank our dedicated team of staff who work
incredibly hard to make every part of our school
amazing.

I wish you all a relaxed and restful festive break filled
with joy and laughter.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Happy holidays

Ms D’Souza

21st December 2024


